777 High Street, Suite 300 Mailing: P.O. Box 10747
Eugene, OR 97401-2787 Eugene, OR 97440-2747

Phone: 541-484-9292 / Fax: 541-343-1206
Email: dmonahan@luvaascobb.com

J. Dominic Monahan
Attorney at Law

October 10, 2014

Hossein Hashemzadeh

Video Division

Federal Communications Commission
445 12 Street SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Combined Communications, Inc. / Station KBND-LP, Bend, Oregon
Dear Gentlemen:

Combined Communications, Inc., through its counsel, respectfully requests that its
construction permit for a digital flash cut on Channel 41 (see BMPDTL-20090521AEQ) be
dismissed. That application which was granted on June 1, 2009, has never been constructed.
This request is motivated in large part because Combined Communications has elected to
seek a digital companion channel for Station KBND-LP on Channel 14. (see BDCCDTL-
20141008AAV).

Respectfully submitted,
COMBINED COMMUNICATIONS, INC.

ominic Monahan, Its Counsel
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